
          BULLETIN  BULLETIN  --  1st December 20231st December 2023 

Dear Parents and carers, 
 
It was so lovely to see our Mars Class parents in sharing worship today.  Our youngest children did brilliantly and 
made us all smile with their songs and retelling of We’re Going on a Bear Hunt.  I am so proud of the progress they 
have made since starting our school in September.   
 
On Wednesday evening, it was our year 5 and 6 pupils turn to take part in a football tournament at a very cold and 
frosty Harrogate High.  Well done to all those pupils who took part and showed our sporting values. 
 
Next week is looking like it is going to be a very busy one! We are all very excited about ‘Super Wednesday’ with 
the double excitement of a visit to the Pantomime followed by an Elf Extravaganza. Our parents have been working 
incredibly hard to prepare for this event and I know that it will be a huge success. Please buy your tickets on Parent 
Pay if you haven’t already done so.  Tickets are £10 per child and include food and a visit to Father Christmas with a 
present. 
 
Have a lovely frosty weekend. 
 
Mrs Honey 

 

 

Christmas Post 

This year, the ASKO Christmas Post Service is back! If your 
child is wanting to spread some festive cheer amongst the 
school, they may write Christmas Cards and place them in 
the post box (located inside the school). These cards will 
then be delivered around the classes on a Tuesday and 
Thursday - no stamps required!! 

Football Kit 

With just one Y5/6 tournament remaining before Christmas, 
it has been fantastic watching our children taking part in 
competitions. They have looked like a professional team in 
our school kit! In order to allow all our teams to look the 
part, please can you have a look in the sport's drawers at 
home and see if there is any ASKO kit hiding? A big thank 
you to those who have washed and returned kit already this 
year - it really helps! 

Today your child will have 

brought home an advent calendar 

to support a local food bank.  

Please can you collect items of 

food during Advent and bring 

into school no later than Monday 

18th December 



 

 

 

Our Values Certificates were awarded to:  

Mars Class: Winnie for friendship 

Saturn Class: Huey for positivity and perseverance 

Jupiter Class: Ivy for perseverance 

Sun Class: Jenson for positivity 

This week’s writer of the week is Kasper 

and reader of the week is Isla 

 
Upcoming Events: 

Christmas Dates 

Wednesday 6th December: Whole school visit to Harrogate Panto 

Wednesday 6th December: Christmas Extravaganza at school 

Friday 8th December: Christmas Jumper Day 

Thursday 14th December: Nativity 2pm and 5:45pm 

Tuesday 19th December: Christmas Party afternoon 

Wednesday 20th December: Christmas lunch 

Friday 22nd December: Carols around the tree 1pm 

SCHOOL CLOSES 2PM 

Class Sharing Assemblies 

      Saturn: Friday 8th December 9am 

House Points 

Tigers 2872 

Lions 2716 

Leopards 2883 


